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On the Web
continuedfrom page 5...

This allows students to easily follow the instruction. Those
students not as skilled or practiced in using the browser
software can still keep up with the instruction by viewing the
screen.

By organizing the class to dovetail with our Web site
content dove ain
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ALA MIDWINTER CONFERENCE REPORTS
from LlRT Committees and Task Forces

(Editor's note: Absence of a com­
mittee indicates that the report was
not received by press time. See the
web edition of the LlRTNews for

meeting attendance, and chair.)

COMPUTER ApPLICATIONS
We decided to continue to contrib­
ute software reviews to LlRT News,
and members volunteered to write
reviewsἠ CNetof W



COMMITTEE REPORTS
continuedfrom page 9...

Recommendations to the



CHECK THESE OUT!
Mary Pagliero Popp, popp@ie





By Billie Peterson, Baylor University

Dear Tech Talk-

Recently we upgraded our instruction
classroom with computers (both PC's and
Mac's) for all the students, a ceiling
projection





ember A-LIRT
Chuck Dintrone

For years, one of the most energetic LlRT members has
been Charles Dintrone, comfortably known as "Chuck"
to most of us. Charles has always been interested in
library instruction, so when he first joined ALA and
LlRT in 1984 he volunteered to work at the LlRT

booth, though he as yet knew no one in LlRT. Mary
Popp quickly nabbed him for the Liaison Committee;
after two years he became Chair. Then followed an

impressive array of committee appointments: Computer
Applications Committee, member and Chair of the
ElectionslNominations Committee, and Long-Range
Planning Committee. From 1988 to 1994 Chuck
served as
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NON-LIRT MEETINGS AT ALA
1999 ALA Midwinter Conference, Philadelphia, PA

ACRUEBSS INSTRUCTION FOR
EDUCATORS COMMITTEE
Dane Ward reported on the
progress of the committee's forth­

coming publication, Connections:
Ideas for Librarian and Faculty
Collaboration. Some chapters have
already been completed, with oth­
ers begun. ALA will publish the
work, probably in 2000. Connec­
tions will examine formally orga­
nized programs of collaboration as
well as informally created efforts
among members of the campus
community. The work is essentially
a practical guidebook to help librar­
ians and faculty members develop
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